
Cartersville High School 
School Governance Team Meeting-Minutes 

320 East Church Street 
Cartersville, GA 30120 

August 31, 2023 
7:30am 

 
The Cartersville High School Governance Council met in regular session on 
Thursday, August 31, 2023, at Cartersville High School, 320 East Church Street, 
Cartersville, GA 30120 
 
School Council members present: Shelley Tierce, Charissa Pritchett, Sara 
Tornincasa, Amy Archer, Mark Mathison, Tinsley Cline, Shamela Scott, Karla 
Adams 
 
Call to Order: at 7:30 by Shelley Tierce 
Pledge of Allegiance: All 
Approval of Minutes: May minutes approved  
 
 
Total enrollment of students to date: 1435 
 
New Business: 
Homecoming – September 15 
          Dance will be in Storm Center 
 
Empowering CANES – new program to target our Hispanic students and their 
families  
          - Sara Tornincasa leading the program 
          - Parent engagement night scheduled for Tuesday, September 5 
          - Students to begin afterschool program Thursday, September 7  
 
 
 
Canes Learning Center(CLC)  



         - Kenneth Crenshaw overseeing 
         - Alternative portion: CHS students attend in the AM, CMS students attend in                  
the afternoon. 
          - FLEX portion: In person and online classes offered to students  
 
Lunch & Learn  
          - Will be offering this opportunity to students a couple times a month 
          - Program designed to have community representatives from large  
companies, government, small businesses to talk with and teach students life 
skills 
 
Community Mentors needed for students 
 
SGC for Upcoming Year 
         - a few current members to roll off 
         - 2 new parent reps will be needed 
         - 2 new teacher reps will be needed 
Mrs Tierce will get these spots filled according to the SGC by-laws 
 
 
Additional Business 
         - Dr. Scott explained several opportunities in the coming months for ACT/SAT 
prep workshops. Dates and sign-up information forthcoming 
       
Meeting Adjourned by Mrs. Tierce  – 8:45am  
 
Next Meeting – TBD                      
  


